

January Newsletter



Dear Residents,

It's a New Year!! 2021 is here!

It really has been wonderful to see our residents enjoying the PickleBall courts and having fun! Just about everyday there are games being played!

Good News! We now have equipment storage cages in Pine Shadows Fitness room with extra paddles and pickleballs for residents to borrow and return when finished playing. Also, at On The Greens we have a storage cage in the Fitness Room for the Bocce Courts, the Bocce balls will be stored in there for residents to use and play Bocce!

A reminder of our ongoing Yoga Program for our community: Classes are at Pine Shadows clubhouse for all residents who would like to practice Yoga.

These classes are for Inspire Communities residents only.

Tuesdays at 10:15am: Chair Yoga

Wednesdays at 9:00am: Traditional Yoga

Thursdays at 9:00am: Chair Yoga

Please contact our Lifestyle Director, Liesa, if you would like to join a class, inquire about any of our other amenities, or if you need to schedule the use of our Community Centers. LSarelli@inspirecom.com or call 928.614.7045

What's new: Have you checked out our newly installed Horseshoe Pits at Pine Shadows? Come on out and enjoy a game! Perfect for social distancing and enjoying our active adult community safely. Or why not sit at one of our many new fire pits and warm up with a cup of coffee or tea! They are spaced out enough for everyone to be able to enjoy the outdoors in our beautiful community.

*In order to ensure our residents safety, Coronavirus Restrictions do apply in our communities. Masks are required at all times in our Clubhouses and all other public areas, as well as Social Distancing, and Temperature Screenings.

